
Waihi East Primary School Newsletter  
Term 3        Week 1 

29 July 2021 

UPCOMING DATES 
Aug 2  Edgewater College Concert. 11am. 
Aug 3  Tapuwae tournament. (postponed from last term) 
Aug 12  East School Disco. 
Aug 21  Planting Working Bee at East School. 
Aug 31  Best Start. 9.30am-11am. 
Sept 16  Best Start. 11.30am-12.30pm. 
Sept 21  Duffy Theatre. ‘Duffy in Bubble Trouble’. 11am. 
Oct 1   Last day of Term 3. 
Oct 18   First day of Term 4. 
Oct 25   Labour Day. School Closed. 
Oct 26  Teacher Only day. School Closed. 
Oct 28  National Shake Out day 

  Room 1 Artwork 



WELCOME TO OUR NEW FAMILIES!   
 NAU MAI,  HAERE MAI WELCOME 

 
We would like to warmly  welcome our newest students and their whānau. 

 
Addison G - Discovery Centre 

Isla W - Discovery Centre 
Rhythm M - Discovery Centre 

MJ V - Room 1 
Katalina V - Room 5 

Flynn A - Room 2 
Fisher A - Room 9 

Kia Ora whanau, 
 
So fabulous  to have everyone back safe and well  
after enjoying 2 weeks at home.  Welcome and haere 
mai, to our new whanau - we are glad you are 
here!  Our roll now sits on 206, with a few more addi-
tions coming later in the term!   
 
We are so pleased to welcome Matua Scott, Miss 
Croker and Mrs. Ann to our team this term - welcome 
to you all!  
 
Our theme this term is "TOGETHER IS BETTER" - 
and we have the term jam packed with awesome 
ways to live this, including our fundraiser 'Colour Fun 
Run' in week 9!  Woohoo, bring it on!  
 
Hauraki Fest is a focus for our huge Kapahaka roopu 
- they will be working hard to make compet-
tion standard.  We are all so excited to see what   happens in this space!  Book it in whanau - we 
are fortunate to be hosting this year's regional event, at Waihi College, making it easy for us all to 
attend.  
 
We have some sporting opportunities coming up, including Tapuwae, Funky Fun day, soccer and 
later in the term basketball.  Get stuck in tamariki!  
 
Next Monday, we are thrilled to have a jazz band from Edgewater High come and perform for us - 
inspiring our young musicians and the rest of us too.  
 
As always, book a time to come and chat.  
 
Nga mihi 
Briar  

NETBALL UNIFORMS 
As netball has finished for the year could we please 
have all netball dresses and skirts returned back to 
school now. Thanks 



WEEKLY NOTICES AND REMINDERS  

ABSENTEE NOTIFICATION 
Just a reminder that you can 

send your absentee notification 
by text to the school cell phone  

021 0258 4817 

Bank Account details for any and all online payments.  
Please use your surname as a reference. 

 

 020472 0084492-00 
 

YUMMY STICKERS 
Please continue to collect Yummy Stickers from the apples that you 
get from New World and Pak n Save supermarkets. We send these 
away at the end of Term 3 to get some free sports gear. Charts are 
hanging in  the office for you to add your stickers too or we can give 
you your own chart to have at home. 

AGRICULTURE DAY 
This year's Waihi East Schools Agriculture 
Day is being held on Monday 
1st November. Registration 
forms are available at the 
school office. Please return 
them to the office by Friday 
20th August. 
 

Whānau ora workshops coming up at the end of 
July-August 2021 for any whānau that live in the 
Waihi area.  

Enviroschools Update   
 
Our Enviroschools learning continues this 
term as we look to take action from our Living 
Landscapes topic, previously explored in 
term 1. Taking action supports our term 3 fo-
cus of Together is Better as our tamariki 
make choices to improve our school environ-
ment; empowering them to know that they 
can make a difference and that their voice 
matters. We are also encouraging whanau 
and community support and feedback.   
 
We will be having a working bee on Saturday 
21st August to redevelop the front area of 
our kura. We would love for whanau to come 
along to help - please chat with Sarah or your 
child’s teacher if you think this is something 
you’d be keen to support. Your child will be 
bringing home a newsletter about tree spon-
sorship and we will confirm further details of 
the working bee once the children have had 
their input  

TERM 3 FUNDRAISER  
Personalised Artwork Calendars, Cards, Diaries, Mouse Mats & Sketch Pads – A School 
Fundraiser 
Your child’s art can be made into affordable Calendars, Cards, Diaries, Mouse Mats and Sketch 
Pads. These make unique Christmas gifts for family and friends and are perfect for posting over-
seas. Look out for further details and order forms later in the term. Calendars are $15 each, Pack 
od 8 cards $12, Diaries $16, Mouse mats $15, Sketch Pad $14. 



Congratulations to our 3 acting superstars who performed in the Waihi Drama Society production of 
‘Fantastic Mr. Fox last term. Waihi East staff all went along  on the first Saturday of the holidays and 
really really enjoyed the play. You all were super amazing !! We look forward to seeing you on Short-
land Street one day!!! 

 Term 2 Hangi 



This term we have a 3rd year student teacher Emily who 

is spending the term with us . Below is her pepeha. 

 

 

Tena tatou katoa  

Ko Emily tōku ingoa  

Rua tekau mā tahi  

Ko Ohinemuri tōku awa  

Ko Ngāti Pākehā tōku iwi  

Ko Ohiwa tōku marae  

Ko Te Tātahi O Waihi tōku moana  

Ko Bowentown Hill tōku maunga  

No Waihi Beach ahou  

Ko Russell rāua Ko Raewyn ōku mātua  

Ko Sammy rāua ko Marika raua ko Layla ōku tuakana  

Ko Rob tōku hoa  

He ākonga ahau  

No reira tena koutou katoa 

POLICY REVIEW 

POLICY REVIEW   
Policy for whanau to review - have your say! For parents and caregivers 

If parents/caregivers are involved in this review, send them the following instructions: 

1 Visit the website https://waihieast.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm 

1. Enter the username (waihieast) and password (eastpolicy). 

2. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed. 

3. Read the policy. 

4. Click the red Policy Review icon at the top right-hand corner of the page. A new screen will appear. 

5. Select the reviewer type "Parent" from the drop-down list. 

6. Enter your name (optional). 

7. Submit your ratings and comments. 

8. If you don't have internet access, school office staff can provide you with printed copies of the policy and a         
review form. 

NEW STUDENT TEACHER 

https://waihieast.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm




THANKS TO OUR GREAT DUFFY BOOKS SUPPORTERS.  

STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES 
Neroli Matautia    
nmatautia@east.school.nz Room 1 
Dorette Hartley     
dhartley@east.school.nz  Room 2 
Jo Derham    
jderham@east.school.nz  Room 3 
Tammy Stevens    
tstevens@east.school.nz  Room 4 
Jude Fletcher     
jfletcher@east.school.nz  Room 5 
Caitlin Kneebone    
ckneebone@east.school.nz DC  
Sarah Cannell     
scannell@east.school.nz  DC 
Maren Johansen    
mjohansen@east.school.nz Room 8 
Brendon Carroll    
bcarroll@east.school.nz  Room 9 
Briar Scott     
principal@east.school.nz  Principal 
Vanessa Maunder  
vmaunder@east.school.nz DPrincipal 
Sharon Samson     
office@east.school.nz  Admin 
Leann Bellamy    
lbellamy@east.school.nz  Support  
Michelle Burr   
mburr@east.school.nz  Support  
Tanya Giles   
tgiles@east.school.nz  Support  
  



THANKS TO OUR GREAT DUFFY BOOKS SUPPORTERS.  
Your donations mean more books for kids. 

Principal: Briar Scott 
Ph:07 863 8693             Absentees: 021 0258 4817 

Email Office for general enquires: office@east.school.nz 
Email: principal@east.school.nz              www.waihieast.school.nz 
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